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Welcome! 

Welcome to the first Newsletter from 

adelphicare.org. This site has been established by 

Christadelphians in Australia to help people in their 

everyday life.  

The overriding principle of the site is that our life is 

centred around the love of God and our 

enthusiasm for serving His Son, Jesus. During our 

life we face significant challenges - some are more 

difficult than others. This site aims to recognise as 

many of the challenges as we can from a wide 

variety of people and circumstances and discuss 

how they might be met with the assistance of our 

Heavenly Father. 

Structure 

You will see that the site comprises two sections – 

one that looks at life in a kind of chronological 

order, and the other that looks at life’s events that 

can come at any time. We try to be practical within 

a God-centred framework.  

Personal stories 

An important part of the site is the personal stories 

associated with the life-experiences of our friends. 

These are designed to show us that – “Hey, people 

have had similar experiences to me – how did they 

cope? What did they experience?” In most cases 

the names are fictitious because many aspects are 

personal and best not identified with someone we 

might know. In some cases, the authors have been 

happy to provide their name. Should you wish to 

communicate with them, please send a message 

through the Contact us page of the site. We will 

forward the message to them. 

Would you like to contribute? 

If you are a Christadelphian, we would really like to 

receive your personal story. You can send it to us 

via the Personal stories page. This will go directly to 

a retired nursing sister who will forward it to the 

editor for publication. The nursing sister will be 

aware of your email address in case we need to 

contact you, but she will retain absolute 

confidentiality. Simple guidelines for submission 

are provided on the page. 

Newsletter 
A newsletter will prepared every month or so. It 

will contain information on the latest additions to 

the site. If you would like to receive the newsletter 

with notification of new material, subscribe now by 

going to the first page of the site and scrolling 

down to the form to complete.  

Young adults, and young families 
These are two sections of the website we would 

really like to develop. If you a person in these 

categories, please consider contributing by 

contacting the editor via the Contact us page or 

sending an email to the address above. And, you 

would be very welcome if you would like to 

contribute to any section. 

Highlights 
Here are some highlights you might like to visit 

now. They can be accessed from the site index 

page: 
https://www.adelphicare.org/pages/site_index.html 

➢ The habit of happiness - Lesley Quill 

➢ Realities of moving into an aged care 

home - Carmel Hayden 

➢ "All in God's good time" - Laurence Lepherd 

➢ Coping with loss - Rosemary Pearce 

➢ Husbands and wives - John Quill 

➢ Faith in adversity - loving friendships can 

be forged (Personal story) 

adelphicare.org 
This site is presented under the auspices of the 

Association of Australian Christadelphian Ecclesias 

(AACE). It is developed in association with Peter 

Collins (AACE Chairman) and Wayne Levick (AACE 

Secretary). 

https://www.adelphicare.org/documents/016_Happiness.pdf
https://www.adelphicare.org/documents/005_Aged_care.pdf
https://www.adelphicare.org/documents/005_Aged_care.pdf
https://www.adelphicare.org/documents/021_All_in_God's_good_time.pdf
https://www.adelphicare.org/documents/003_Coping%20with%20Loss.pdf
https://www.adelphicare.org/documents/015_Husbands_and_Wives.pdf
https://www.adelphicare.org/documents/014_Getting_older.pdf

